
From: Sharon Bodeker
To:
Subject: RE: OIA Dunedin City Treasury Ltd
Date: Wednesday, 7 November 2018 04:38:00 p.m.

Dear 
 
With respect to your LGOIMA request below, I advise that there are two employees who
undertake the work for DCTL, but are employed by the DCC.  DCTL does not have a CE position. 
 
As there are only two employees, your request for the total remuneration is declined under
section 7(2)(a) of the LGOIMA, to protect the privacy of natural persons.
 
As we have declined to provide the information requested in respect of the remuneration of
these staff, you are advised that you have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman
(0800 802 602) or email info@ombudsman.parliament.nz .
 
Kind regards
 
Sharon Bodeker
Team Leader Civic
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin 9016; PO Box, 5045 Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 477 4000; ext: 3231| 
Email: Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz | www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Wednesday, 17 October 2018 11:50 a.m.
To: Sharon Bodeker <Sharon.Bodeker@dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: OIA Dunedin City Treasury Ltd
 
Could you please forward this to whoever from Treasury or get them to answer.
 
How many employees are there of DCTL including the CE?
What is the total employees remuneration including the CE?
 
Shouldn’t be  hard question or take too long.
 
Cheers,
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